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gifts for their outstanding contributions to life on campus. Besides gifts -IS

a Merry Christmas1* \
\

P: WOMB'S 
RESIDEINÇES - Rope 
ladders to hang out of 
the windows.

PHIL BONIN - Dinner 
out.

GERARD FINNAN - A 
dictionary, an English 
text, a new head to fit 
his ego, some book­
keeping lessons, a 
new polyester suit, an 
extra-large tube of 
‘Gleam’ toothpaste.

*St**?
STEVE MCAL1NDEN 
-An Arts seat, a John 
Bosnitch act-alike 
award and a member­
ship in the John 
Bosnitch fan club.
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jtfUf GORDON LOANE - A 
well” on third floor.• «

RICHARD RILEY - A 
student body of his 
own.% THE ADMINISTRA­

TION - An Atlantic loto 
ticket.

V//I* /a

* // RUPERT THE DOG 
-More constituents of 
his own type.

THE YEARBOOK - Of­
fice hours.

m
MEN’S RESIDENCES 
-suction cups (to 
enable them to climb 
walls)

jREIG MORRISON 
girls to walk by an 
jpen window more 
jften.

THE ORIENTATION 
COMMITTEE - Dinner at 
the Martinique.

Hi\NDY YOUNG - a copy 
)f the Constitution.

THE REGISTRAR’S OF­
FICE - a 
stamp to stamp on let­
ters so that we will 
know where to file 
them.
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,!«:hristie walker - a 
2-volume, leather- 
Dound set of 
jlack books.”
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MV? ijTHE BUSINESS OF­

FICE - a set of gold- 
plated thumbscrews 
wrapped in cotton.

VIA RAIL - a touch of 
compassion.

JOE DAIGLE - a copy of 
the memoirs of Richard 
Hatfield.

FIMOTH Y 
JETHBRIDGE - Valium.

<
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POMMY KOVACS - A 
3entleman’s Guide to 
Fasteful Attire.

]
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3ERRY THORBOURNE 
A super-loto ticket (so 

hat he can pay off his 
loan”).
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I/JRICHARD HATFIELD -a 
copy of the memoirs of 
Joe Daigle.
ALAN 
-respect for his fellow 
man and woman.

:tPROFESSOR 
\CHESON - a pair of 
skates and a class that 
values mental exercise 
Dver physical exercise.
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